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Friday 22nd September 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

To support the children’s learning about Harvest, we have organised a trip to All Saints Church, Paston on 

Tuesday 3rd October 2017. As this trip is covered under the ‘local walks’ statement that all parents/carers 

have already signed on entry to Norwood School, there is no need to request permission. However, if you 

do not want your child to visit the church, please inform a member of the Year 2 team by Friday 29th 

September.  

 

The church have created inter-active Harvest learning stations which will cover:  

 

 Harvest of the Gardens 

 Harvest of the Oceans 

 Harvest of the Grain 

 Harvest of the Flocks 

 Harvest of the Earth 

  

At each learning station there will be things for the pupils to think about, touch and make.  

 

We will be leaving school at 12:30pm with the aim of arriving at Paston Church for 1pm. Our session will last 

for one hour and we will return to school for 2:30pm. 

 

In order to meet our ratios in keeping the children safe, we would appreciate some parent/carer support. If 

you are interested in joining us, you will be allocated a small group of children, including your own child, to 

monitor during the walks and whilst at the church. Please indicate your interest by Tuesday 26th September 

by informing a member of the Year 2 team.  
 

We hope that your child enjoys this hands-on experience and we look forward to sharing our afternoon on 

Seesaw.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill and the Year 2 team   Mrs D. Reynolds 


